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I’ve been a provider for over 20 years and as a small business owner I oppose this 

measure with the amendments.  This measure would put more regulations and more 

hardship on my business.  We are already regulated by DHS APD licensing with 2-3 

visits per year and having ombudsman visitors as well as families, PT, nurses and 

others.  I believe this bill would create undue hardship and in the end our 

residents/clients would loose due to a lot of homes closing down.  Please oppose and 

don’t let this overreach regulations pass.  Thank you  


